
Next Week in Reception 

Week Beginning 7th October 2024 
 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Super Me, Super You! 
Next week we are continuing our topic by 

thinking about a balanced diet, exercise, and 

our oral hygiene. 

We will also be looking at healthy living and 

eating in particular the importance eating a 

balanced diet. 

We will talk about teeth milk teeth and 

adult teeth.  

 
 

You could talk to your children about the 

importance of a healthy balanced diet- eating 

all their fruits and vegetables! 

 

You could try different exercises!   You could 

talk about the importance of good oral 

hygiene.   

 

 

Maths 

We will closely explore numbers from 1 to 3 

 We will also be looking at 2D shapes - the 

properties of circles and triangle.     

     
 

 

 

Encourage your child to look around for 

numbers, when you are out and about, ask 

your child what numbers they can spot e.g. on 

doors, buses, cars etc. 

Perhaps you can play games – Can you clap 

three times? Can you jump once and do a high 

five? 

Phonics 

New graphemes:  New graphemes: ck, e, 

u, r 

New tricky word: I 

  

Sounds learnt so far: s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g, 

o, c, k,  

 

 

Play a grapheme hunt game -  

Write graphemes or words and hide them 

around your home or garden.   Support your 

child to hunt for them and to say or read 

them.  They could then write the graphemes 

or words for you to find!   
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We will be practise listening and saying the 

graphemes in words (segmenting) using the 

sounds we have learnt so far, for example, 

dig or cod and blend to read words. 

 

                        

Additional learning 

 

 We will explore different fruit and vegetables and link it our Harvest Festival. 

 

 

 

Independent activities 

 

Here are some of the independent activities your child could engage in. 

 

 

  Designing a healthy meal, we would like to eat.  

 

 

 Practising moving in different ways in our outdoor gym role play area. 
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